
 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Tom Kuhn
To: Thomas Kuhn
Subject: PLEASE HELP SUPERVISOR CONNIE CHAN RE-OPEN THE SEAL ROCK INN RESTAURANT
Date: Friday, July 7, 2023 1:53:32 PM

 

After 46 Years the Seal Rock Inn Restaurant closed August 2020. 

July 7, 2023                                        

Supervisor Connie Chan needs your help next Wednesday July 12 at 10:15 in City Hall Room 250.
She is introducing legislation to permanently waive some permit and fee requirements to streamline the process towards opening a new restaurant. 
With the closure of the GGNRA Visitor Center Café, Louis’ restaurant, and the Cliff House, San Franciscans and visitors need a place to relax and refresh after hiking Lands
End and visiting Sutro Heights Park. Our Tai Chi class would always go there after breakfast and we miss it a lot. 

If you cannot attend the meeting in person to comment, "Members of the public may also submit their comments by email to: bos@sfgov.org; all comments received will be made a part
of the official record.”
The meeting will be broadcast on http://SFGOVTV.ORG  .   

"Remote Access to Information and Participation
 
The Board of Supervisors (www.sfbos.org  and its committees convene hybrid meetings that allow in-person attendance, in-person public comment (prioritized before remote public comment),

remote access (watch: www.sfgovtv.org), and remote public comment via teleconference (https://sfbos.org/remote-meeting-call). Once again, Members of the public may also submit their
comments by email to: bos@sfgov.org; all comments received will be made a part of the official record.
 
PUBLIC COMMENT CALL-IN
(415) 655-0001 / Meeting ID: 2660 358 4967 # #
(Press *3 to enter the speaker line)

 
 

You can find the agenda for the July 12th Budget and Finance Committee meeting HERE.

THANK YOU !

Tom Kuhn
Friends of Sutro Heights Park/ 
Coalition to Save Ocean Beach
546 48th Avenue
San Francisco CA 94121
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email list Please let me know



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Berit Pedersen
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Seal Rock Inn Restaurant
Date: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 9:37:00 AM

 

I’ve lived in the Outer Richmond for 25 years, 15 of this by Lands End. During this time, I have
seen a notable increase in visitors to this area, and as tourists become more apprehensive
about visiting downtown attractions, the Lands End area has become even more popular.
 
But there is no place for visitors to get anything to eat. They just see a bunch of closed
restaurants.
 
It has been a challenging environment for San Francisco restaurants since COVID. Overall SF
small businesses grapple with increased costs, unsafe streets and lack of customers (per the
2022 SF Small Businesses Survey on Economic Recovery). The area around Seal Rock is an
exception though the last issue as there is a great customer base (locals and tourists) but no
place to go.  
 
One of the key opportunities identified in the 2022 small business study was to eliminate
excessive fees and taxes. Please do the right thing and do what you can to help the Seal Rock
Inn.  
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From: carol Winetsky
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Revitalization of the Golden Gate View Area at Land"s End
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 9:23:44 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

To the Board of Supervisors,

My husband and I are long term San Francisco residents residing in the Outer Richmond.

Land’s End was once an oasis where hikers and walkers could refresh themselves at an assortment of dining and
eating establishments.

As of 2023 not one of those establishments remain.

My husband and I support Supervisor Connie Chan’s legislation that would permanently waive some permit and fee
requirements so that the world class view area can thrive again.

It’s appalling that a world class city like San Francisco would fail  to provide the support needed to revitalize such a
spectacular spot.

Carol Winetsky
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Judith Schiller
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Ease permitting
Date: Saturday, July 8, 2023 9:12:42 AM

 

I support Connie Chan’s efforts ro ease permitting for restaurants.

Judith Schiller PhD , LCSW
Teletherapy and Telepsychoanalysis

(415) 298-0825 cell

Confidentiality Notice: 
The information contained in this email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use
of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information, or
Protected Health Information as such term is defined under the Health Insurance Portability
and Accountability Act of 1996 (HIPAA). Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, copying
or distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you believe you have received this email
in error, please contact the sender by reply email and delete all copies of the original message,
including attachments.

Note to Patients: There are inherent confidentiality risks in communicating by email. While
safeguards are in place to ensure your privacy, you should not use email communication if you
are concerned about any breaches of privacy that might inadvertently occur.
If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact me at (415)298-0825 or at
jdschil@gmail.com.
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